GLASGOW ROYAL INFIRMARY

CORRESPONDENCE SHEET

7th February, 1973.

PLEASE WRITE OVER YELLOW LETTERS

CDF/IM

REGIONAL HAEMOPHILIA CENTRE

Rev. David Black, 22 Kirriemuir Road, BISHOPBRIGGS.

Dear Rev. Black,

I have been looking through the files of the Haemophilia Centre and I notice that you have not been reviewed in the past four years. I presume this is because you have had no major bleeding problems. I am currently trying to bring the records up to date and would be keen to see you for a few minutes to check your blood levels. This is an important investigation as we are trying to assess the effects of treatment which has been given over the past years.

I wonder if you would be kind enough to call for a few minutes on Wednesday 21st February at between 9 and 11 o'clock to Ward 3. If this is unsuitable I would be delighted to see you at any mutually convenient time.

Yours sincerely,

C.D. Forbes.